
 
 
 

Complaints made against the 
Police and Crime Commissioner 

 
Period: 11 June to 31 October 2022 

 
 
One complaint was made against the Police and Crime Commissioner during the period 11 June to 31 October 2022.  The complaint was 
not recorded. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Malcolm Burch 
Chief Executive to the Police and Crime Commissioner 
 
08 November 2022 
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